
 

     

        

    
       
          

    

   
  

  

    

 

Summary: Unfounded Allegations of Contract Fraud on an NPS Contract 

Report Date: April 19, 2019 Report Number: 19-0008 

The OIG investigated allegations that a subcontractor on a National Park Service (NPS) contract 
submitted a falsified commissioning report on a multi-million-dollar construction contract. The 
complaint alleged the subcontractor had not performed the work as claimed and that the 
signature on the final commissioning report had been forged. 

We found no evidence that the subcontractor falsified the commissioning documents. We did 
find that the final report included the signature of an employee who had departed the company, 
but that appeared to be a clerical oversight rather than a forgery. 

This is a summary of a report of investigation we provided to the Director of the NPS. 
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